
 

 

St Raphael’s Hospice   

London Road, 

Cheam, 

SM3 9DX                                                                       

 

 

           3rd February 2023 

 

Dear St Raphael’s,  

 

Please find enclosed a cheque for £5,000 for your organisation from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC), a 

charity set up in 2013 to raise awareness of cancer and to provide support to cancer research and 

treatment organisations, and hospices. This grant, proposed Pat and Charlie Gush, two of PAC’s trustees, 

has been made possible by the generosity of our supporters.  It is made in support of Jamesina Gardner 

and is in memory of Heather Gardner.  Please use this grant to provide palliative care in your excellent 

institution.    

  

PAC fundraising activities are many and diverse, and all our events are designed to be both altruistic and 

fun.  Last year PAC undertook a sponsored cycle ride by the Penguin Peloton (21 riders with a combined 

age in excess of 1,000 years) from Guy’s Hospital Tower, London to the Eiffel Tower, Paris which raised 

over £47,000. Further detail is available at our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk under 

‘Events’. Please visit it and let us know what you think. 

  

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter, and let us know how the money is to be spent. 

  

Good Luck in continuing the superb work you do. 

  

With Very Best Wishes from the whole of the Penguin Flock. 

  

Yours sincerely 

                  

 

 
 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 
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